
To the Committee: 
 
I am strongly opposed to bill SB978. 
 
Our 2A rights are the most important granted to the people. 
 
You took an oath to support the constitution. 
 
Please do that and reclaim your integrity. 
 
Also remember that a mentally ill person will find anything to use as a  
weapon when they are trying to fight their demons.    
 
Most sincerely, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie 
 


